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Kia ora Tatou,
This week we have had our first spell of rain and unpleasant weather as our seasons change. Our students
have shown whakaute / respect and manawaroa / resilience to cope with the change in spaces for
morning tea and lunchtime. I would like to acknowledge our senior students who take on haepapa /
responsibility to support our junior classes on wet weather days.
We have spoken with our students about moving around the school with care when it is wet. The asphalt
and deck surfaces can often be slippery. Craig (our caretaker) is working with safety companies to find
mats and products that we can install on our deck areas to mitigate the slippery surfaces as much as
possible - we hope to have these in place in the coming week.

Road Patrol Celebration!
I would like to congratulate our senior students for winning the Road Patrol Shield for Term 1. This is a
great reflection of our value haepapa / responsibility that our students take on for our community. Thank
you for supporting our Road Patrollers and all of our students to cross safely on our roads after school.

National Young Leaders Day
Our Year 6 students went to National Young Leaders Day on Wednesday this week. This was a fantastic
opportunity for our students to think about leadership and how they want to shape their future and
contribute to the lives of others around them.

Quiz Night
Thank you to our Fundraisers who organised a fantastic Quiz Night for our community last Saturday. I
would like to acknowledge the preparation work and organisation that went into the evening as well as the
efforts that went into running the event. Our fundraisers are a great team who often go over and above to
make these events run smoothly. Please refer below to the companies that support our school for our
Quiz.

New Students
Welcome to Emi Coup and Bailey Brown who have started at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to
have you here.

Winter Sports
With our winter sports starting for the season I would like to thank all of the parents / caregivers that are
assisting our teams. Without your support our students would not have these fantastic opportunities.

Reminders:
● Please keep out of our school car park for drop off and pick up.
● Keep off scooters and bikes at drop off and pick up time.
● School hoodies are available for order from the school office.

Assembly
We will hold our first assembly for this term Friday 14 May (tomorrow) at 2:20pm. Please join us in the
hall.

Please come and see me, email me or call the school to talk with me if you have any questions or queries.
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

Nga mihi,
Michael Gendall

mailto:principal@huttcentral.school.nz


CONGRATULATIONS ……. to our awesome Road Patrollers
They have been awarded the School Patrol Challenge Shield for Term 1 2021.  Constable Tanya Leef was
very proud of our patrollers and impressed with the great job that they do at our crossings. She
acknowledged that the Hutt Road crossing is a particularly challenging one.  It was great to have
Constable Tanya and some of her friends present the shield today along with some lovely pizzas from
Dominos Lower Hutt, much appreciated.

National Young Leaders Day 2021

On Tuesday all of our Year 6 leaders
attended this inspiring day.  It was
amazing to listen to so many inspiring
stories from so many inspiring people.
We look forward to hearing more about
this event from these leaders.

"Success isn't just a straight line"
"What would you do if you knew

you couldn't fail"
"It's not giving up, it's redirecting

and moving forward"
(all from Brooke Neal former  Blackstick)



Asthma and Allergy in New Zealand
An envelope is coming home tonight for those students who are the oldest in the family at Hutt
Central School and are aged between 6-11 years. It is regarding a study to look at the effects of
biodiversity on the development of childhood asthma and allergy in New Zealand and involves
recruiting children through primary schools in the Wellington region. All information needed to
participate in this is within the envelope.

Family Zone Offer

At Hutt Central School, we use a system called Linewize to ensure we have a
safe digital system.  We are able to filter and view what students are doing on
the devices and are alerted to anything that may seem out of alignment with the
learning.
We are pleased to announce that we are now able to offer a school-community
approach to cyber safety.
Family Zone Insights is a FREE pack available to all families at the school providing them with powerful
insights to view internet usage on devices with Mobile Zone activated. This includes snapshots of usage
and detailed reports, along with visibility into installed apps and (where activated by parents) device
location.
Please visit the Hutt Central School Cyber Safety Hub to find out more.

https://www.familyzone.com/huttcentral-nz

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/
Week 2 Term 2 2021
10th May - 14th May

Friday - Assembly - 2.20pm School Hall

Week 3 Term 2 2021
17th May - 21st May

Bully Free NZ week
Road Safety week
Tuesday - Senior Syndicate Cross Country/ Fun Run 1:30 for competitive run
Wednesday - Board of Trustees Meeting 7.00pm Staffroom
Friday- Pink Shirt Day

Week 4 Term 2 2021 Tuesday- SW Cross Country at Sladden Park
Thursday -PPT for SW Cross Country

Chess Tournament at Kelson School

Our 2021 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom12021

Tāwhai (Rm 2 & 3) https://blog.seesaw.me/hctawhai2021

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom42021

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom520201

Rm 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom62021

Kowhanga (Rm 7) https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhanga2021
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Kowhanga waru (Rm 8) https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhangawaru2021

Rm 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom92021

Rm 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom102021

Rm 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom112021

Rm 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom122021

Hutt Central School Hoodie Orders

Child’s name: …………………………………….. Class: ..............

Cost Amount to
pay

Name on the back as you want it written

Size 6 $48.00

Size 8 $48.00

Size 10 $48.00

Size 12 $48.00
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